
From: olivineassoc@gmail.com [mailto:olivineassoc@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Marina Wynton 
Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2015 4:51 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission; Hales, Mayor; Commissioner Saltzman; Commissioner Fish; 
Commissioner Fritz; Commissioner Novick 
Subject: NO ON PEMBINA 

  

Dear Mayor and Commissioners, 

  

I am writing to urge you to REJECT the Pembina Pipeline Propane TerminaL. 

JUST SAY NO! 

Marina Wynton 
 
3121 N. Arlington Place 
Portland, OR 97217 
 


